
 
 

Ministry Update 
 
February 1, 2016 
 
Dear partners of God’s mission in Cuba, 
 
Here are several of the great things that happened in 2015: 
 

1. We distributed Papyrus Audio Bibles, laptop computers, and Wi-Fi equipment with worship music, Bible 
stories, the Jesus film, and 600 new Bibles in 12 cities in Cuba. 

2. More than 40,000 persons received the Gospel for the first time using our technology and materials. 
Local pastor’s estimate that last year 129,000 downloads of our Christian media files took place. Thank 
you Lord. 

3. 5,000 pastors & lay leaders were trained and a minimum of 20 persons each day visited one of the 18 
training stations (seminaries, house churches, and churches) that we have helped to prepare with 
modern evangelical-friendly equipment. 

4. Eight short-term teams traveled to Cuba throughout the year and reported a number of people coming 
to know the Lord Jesus Christ, as their Savior. 

5. We partnered with Feed My Starving Children and local evangelical denominations to deliver 5 
containers with more than one million pre-packaged meals to vulnerable children, disabled individuals 
and elderly throughout the country. 

 
We are confident that this year will also be filled with unbelievable blessings and events as we see the day of 
the Lord drawing closer. Many Cuban leaders tell us that they have committed to "Making the name of Jesus 
known" in everything they do. For us too in 2016 our main task continues to be to take advantage of every 
opportunity we get to share Jesus with those we meet.   
 
I want to again thank you for expressing your love and concern through your faithful support of all our 
programs. Because of you, we are able to offer thousands of lost and hurting people in Cuba with what they 
desperately need:  the love of Jesus.  
 
Please remember to send your confidential prayer requests to Mary@echocuba.org.  We consider it an honor 
to prayerfully intercede on your behalf.  
 
Grace, peace, and love be yours in abundance, 

 
 

Dr. Teo A. Babun, Jr.  
Chairman  
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